
From: Nancy T L Stoll <ntlstoll@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2023 6:46 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: SouthTown project sounds good 
 
 
Hello all,  
I am writing in support of the proposed project SouthTown coming up for A2 City Planning Commission 
recommendation for approval on Tuesday, May 16th.  
On a quick glance the project looks substantially green and we need more of that. 
Thank you, 
Nancy 
--  
Nancy T. L. Stoll  
Member, Citizens' Climate Lobby 
Working to address the climate crisis by putting a price on carbon pollution 
More information at:  cclusa.org 
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